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I am writing to ask that the provisions of SB 1537 allowing cities to expand their 

Urban Growth Boundaries be removed from the bill. In every city in our state 

commercial land and properties are vacant creating the opportunity to infill and 

provide needed housing and support services while preserving our rural and 

agricultural lands.  


